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I’m writing in support of HB 3513. 

 

I’ve recently learned that, in Oregon, four in five deaths by firearms is suicide.  

 

Two immediate things that might change the course of action for an individual in the 

throes of depression or other transient mental anguish are time and distance 

between the gun owner and the gun. This bill lowers barriers for individuals needing 

to get beyond their current situation to voluntarily and with less risk of violating 

current law, get that time and distance.   

 

I urge you to support this bill.  

 

Wanda Davis 

Oregonian, gun owner, veteran 


